
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
ARCHDIOCESAN LEVY FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-2025 
 

Many parents are unaware of the fact that Catholic schools are supported 

financially by the Catholic community.  In order to provide youngsters with 

a Catholic Education, a proportion of the costs of all repairs, maintenance 

and new building work has to be found, with shortfalls subsidised by our 

school budget taking money away from other projects, so we appeal to you 

for your support. 

Parents are asked to support this enterprise by donating funds to the 

Archdiocesan Building Fund so that the future of Catholic Education is 

assured. 

We have been asked to obtain annually £10 per family as a contribution 

towards the Fund. Contributions have been requested through your child’s 

ParentPay account. Only one payment is requested per family, so if you have 

more than one child at the school, the maximum we will ask you to pay is 

£10.   

Having chosen a Catholic education for your child we hope you will support 

the Archdiocese and contribute so that your child will benefit. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss V. Gleeson 
Headteacher 

‘Living life to the full’ 


